
Queen’s Hill Primary and Nursery School
We share a passion for learning

Ofsted Result

Dear Parents and Carers,

As Chair of Governors, I am delighted with our final OFSTED inspection report following our recent ungraded 
inspection on the 28th and 29th of March. The Governing body are pleased that Queen’s Hill continue to be a 
good school.

The report highlights many outstanding areas within our school, and this couldn’t be possible without the 
dedication, enthusiasm, and hard work of our amazing team lead by our wonderful Headteacher Mr. Cross, 
who has exceeded the high expectations we all had in him when he took over his role just nine months ago.   

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers for taking the time to filled in the online 
survey, and for your continued support. As a school we value parent engagement and as discussed during 
the inspection we would like to continue to strengthen these relationships.

We will continue to work hard to maintain the excellence that was seen by our inspector that makes our 
school a place where our children can not only learn but feel safe and happy and where they are all 
encouraged to develop their full potential!!!

I'm sure you will join me in congratulating all the staff for their continued efforts at the school to share their 
passion for learning with our children.

Thank you once again for all the support that makes our school community so amazing!

Best wishes,

Tania Farrow
Chair of Governors




